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Echo School District
Kindergarten Round-Up

It is that time of year again to start kindergarten enrollment for the 2023 — 2024 school year. As
Echo School District continues to strive to build students through our motto of Effort,
Commitment, Honor, and Ownership we continue to experience a high demand for the limited
number of out of district spots available in each grade level. Our staff takes extreme pride in
their ability to connect with each student on an individual basis and provide a high quality
education to the best of our ability for each student.

Kindergarten Round-Up will be held on May 3, 2023 From 5:00 to 7:00 pm. We ask that all
parents report to the main office to begin the registration process. Parents will be asked to
complete their registration packet in the commons while students will be invited down to the
kindergarten classroom to see the room, meet Mrs. Fisher, and play games. After completion of
registration materials, parents can then move down to the classroom to see our facilities and
talk with Mrs. Fisher.

To accomplish our motto and goals Echo School District does place a cap of 25 students per
grade level. As a public school, we must admit all students who live in the Echo School District
boundaries first, then fill the remainder of the slots on a first come first serve basis. We will
have a sign in sheet at the time of registration to establish this list. Please know that priority list
is as follows: (1) in district students, (2) students with siblings already enrolled in Echo (family is
very important to us and keeping families together is valued), and (3) new out of district
transfers. As we have learned in the past and must account for, not all in-district families show
up on the first day of registration and families move in and out of the district over the summer.
To accommodate for this mobility, once the class is at 21 students we notify all families and
hold the remaining slots until the beginning of August. If no new in district students register any
remaining slots are filled with out of district students on the list.

We understand this might sound confusing and we are happy to answer all questions you have
at any time. We strive to be open and clear about the process. Please feel free to contact me at
any time with questions rsmith@echosd5.org.

Sincerely,
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Superintendent

600 Gerone Street o Echo, OR 97826 541-376-6436 ¢ Fax: 541376-8473



